
TUBMAN TIMES  

             MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO OUR TUBMAN 
FAMILIES 

WISHING YOU A JOYOUS AND PEACEFUL HOLIDAY BREAK 

December, 2021

Decorating and eating holiday 
cookies

Making a Holiday 
Ornament

HOLIDAY FUN ACTIVITIES

Decorating our tree

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
As Winter will soon be upon us… 
*Please ensure that children wear jackets, gloves/mittens and a hat when 
outdoors. 
*HTASC follows Poughkeepsie City Schools calendar. If schools are closed for 
a full day or an early dismissal then HTASC is closed also. 
* if you child does not attend school because of sickness or any other reason 
please DO NOT send them to HTASC. They can return when they are healthy 
and/or ready.

Paper Plate Christmas 
Trees

K-2 Christmas painting




